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Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a private investor from Mexico, as we already know our economy depends in great matter
from the USA economy, I have heard about your new regulation in retail forex, I strongly suggest
you not to limit the leverage for US retail forex to 10:1.

Because of this, I am considering opening an account in Great Britain and I suppose that many big
and small investors will do the same.

If there are many investors outside the USA, your economy may be affected. I believe there are
other means to protect and stimulate the American and World economy.

Thanks for your attention to this message

Raul Galvan.
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